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Kolva, Patti

From: Karen Halliday <khaIlidaypinerichlandorg>
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2016 9:11 AM
To: Findley, Cynthia
Subject: new proposed immunization changes

To Whom It May Concern,
At this time I would like to suggest that you do not make the new immunization changes effective until the start
of the 2017/18 school year. This will be too difficult to implement prior to the start of the 2016/17 school year
due to the limited work days prior to the start of school and time needed to notify parents. Also, health
professionals would need to be made aware as this is often very difficult when trying to follow stated
guidelines, the health professionals are not following the same guidelines. This makes if difficult for the school
nurses.
Thank you for allowing me to voice an opinion.
Karen Halliday RN CSN

Karen Halliday RN, CSN
School Nurse
Pine Richiand Middle School
100 Logan Road

Gibsonia, PA 15044
724-625-3 111, ext. 2222
Fax-724-625-3144
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